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THE WEST VIRGINIA BAR ASSOCIATION

PRESIDENT'S PAGE

The West Virginia Bar Association enters upon this its seventy-
second year with the largest meinbership in its history. The cur-
rent roll lists 1041 active members.

The Association feels that its recent objective of getting the
West Virginia Law Review on a firm financial basis so that it may
regularly publish four issues a year has been accomplished. The
Association contributes eighteen hundred dollars a year to the
Review. We hope to lend our efforts in the future towards assist-
ing the Editorial Board of the Review in improving the quality of
that publication, particularly in respect to having the articles
therein of practical value to the West Virginia Bar. We believe
the new faculty editor in charge, Mr. Stanley Dadisman, with
his wide experience as an active practitioner in this state, will
contribute a great deal in this direction.

The Executive Council of the Association has decided that a
special project for the current year will consist of working with
the commission for the revision of our state constitution. This
effort will be directed towards the revision of Article VIII deal-
ing with the Judiciary. A special committee will shortly be ap-
pointed to carry out this objective.

It is our further hope that an outstanding program may be
arranged for our next annual meeting to the end that a greater
number of our members may be attracted to this always happy
occasion.

Hawthorne D. Battle
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